
 

MS INTERNATIONAL plc 
(the “Company”) 

 

Admission to AIM 

Further to the announcement of 1
st
  October, 2013 and the general meeting of the Company 

held on 24
th

  October, 2013, the Company is pleased to confirm that the admission of the 

Company’s ordinary shares of 10 pence each (“Ordinary Shares”) to trading on AIM 

occurred at 8.00 a.m. today, 22
nd

  November, 2013. The Ordinary Shares have been removed 

from trading on the Main Market of the London Stock Exchange for listed securities and their 

listing on the Premium List of the Official List has been cancelled. 

Disclosures on the Company as required under Rule 26 of the AIM Rules for Companies can 

be found at www.msiplc.com. 

 

For further information please contact: 

  

MS INTERNATIONAL plc                                                                   

Michael Bell                  Tel: (0)1302 322133 

 

 

Shore Capital 

Nomad and Broker                                       Tel: (0) 20 7408 4090 

Bidhi Bhoma/Patrick Castle 

          

 

 


